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December 7, 2020 
Homewood North Sprinkler System Modification, AMP-20 

IFB #600-24-20 Rebid 

ADDENDUM NO.1 

This addendum issued December 7, 2020 becomes in its entirety a part of the Invitation for Bid 
IFB #600-24-20 Rebid as is fully set forth herein: 

Item 1: 

The following note shall apply to the work for this project.  It shall be added as General Note 4 to 
drawings FP101, FP102 and FP103. 

“Loss of sprinkler coverage by the existing and existing to be modified sprinkler system, during non-
work hours is not allowed.  All work on the sprinkler system is to be completed daily and the sprinkler 
system is to be returned to service at the end of each work day.  If the sprinkler system cannot be 
returned to service at the end of each work day (such as in the evenings or over the weekend, the 
Contractor shall provide whatever is required  to provide coverage 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.  This 
may include, but is not limited to, personnel to perform Fire Watch duties, telephone connections, 
additional hardware, etc. to insure that the residents of each unit in the Homewood North community 
are protected.” 

The selected vendor should comply with the entire requirement from the Fire Marshall of the city of 
Pittsburgh. 

Item 2: 

The City of Pittsburgh Housing Authority will hold a second pre-bid meeting via zoom meeting on 
December 9, 2020 at 10:00 a.m.  The information to access the meeting using the zoom link is as 
follows; Meeting ID; 91351521768, Pass Code; 283170 

Item 3: 

The City of Pittsburgh Housing Authority will hold a second pre-bid meeting on December 9, 2020 at 
10:00 a.m. at 901 Albertice St., Pittsburgh, PA 15219. At the conclusion of the pre-bid meeting, HACP 



will provide the contractors present with access to the units for inspection. The last day to submit written 
questions will be Tuesday, December  15, 2020 until 2:00 p.m. Bids will be received at the Lobby area 
on  100 Ross Street, Suite 200, Pittsburgh, PA 152019 until 10:00 am on Tuesday, December  22, 2020. 
 
 
The proposal due date, time, and location change at December 22, 2020, at 10:00 AM, at the lobby 
area of 100 Ross St., Pittsburgh, PA, 15219. 

 
END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 
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